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Dear Little Ram’s Learning Center Parent’s, 
  
Our Program is going to be implementing new extra safety measures for our students and staff.  
Every year we evaluate what we are doing and what changes might be implemented to improve 
our overall safety and security.   
 
Our new dropoff procedures will be started on Monday, April 14, 2025. We will be asking parents 
to bring their child into the glass hall and stop at the main double doors, in which a Little Ram’s 
staff member will then let the students into the building. 
  
One of our main goals in the 3- and 4-year-old program is keeping our students and staff safe.  
Our new transition protocols will not only improve on keeping students safe, but it will actually 
help us meet the milestone of making sure that our students are ready to transition into 
Kindergarten. These measures will make sure that your child feels confident to walk into our k-12 
school building with their classmates and teacher. 
 
We have been updating our safety protocols in Little Rams Learning Center for the last several 
years. Some of these safety measures are in plain sight and some are behind the scenes. That 
again is to keep our students and staff safe.  This has been a district initiative across all facilities. 
 
Our team of teachers has always had the best interest of your child at heart. We have focused on 
supporting our students and parents in the procedure of walking into preschool for the first time. 
Our staff understands that it can be scary being away from mom and dad in new spaces.  We will 
continue to implement our time tested teaching strategies into ensuring  that your child feels safe, 
secure and confident in coming into the building without their parents. Through patience and 
nurturing, our staff will use all of their skills to help your child successfully enter the preschool 
classroom.  
 
Time for dropping off and picking up, unless the parent lets us know they will be late or they need 
to come early. 
 
Morning: 7:45-8:00 
Lunch: 12:00-12:15 
Afternoon: 2:45-3:00 
 
Please know we are here to help.  If you have questions, please reach out to us with those.   
dshaw@fremont2.org 
307-455-5519 or 307-450-7404 
Thank You, 
Diana Shaw 
Little Rams Learning Center 


